Staff provided Council with an initial draft project outline for the Metro District Meeting and requested feedback. Several Councilmembers provided feedback, which is included below. Staff has worked to incorporate this feedback into the framework for the Metro District Meeting.

- Desire to hear from outside representatives, other metro districts, other cities (such as Fort Collins), metro district organizations (both pro and con), and State Rep. Weissman. Without them, we're not hearing new voices or new ideas. In addition, Council could attend the events to hear first hand what the attendees had to say.
- Any session with residents should be designed differently than the session that was held with Oakwood. Any meeting must be purposeful in its design and look for new input.
- We may want to consider the formation of a Metro District Commission. When I came on the council, I floated a motion for a Metro District commission
- One key thing I think needs to be considered is an education on what authority the City and council has. The state grants special districts their authority, so understanding what regulatory authorities we have is important.